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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answers which will be included in an addendum that will 
be circulated at the meeting: 
 
 
(a) Councillor Janio 
 
 “Following the Electoral Commission review of electoral fraud, will the Leader 

of the Council be encouraging the Leaders of all political parties to sign up to 
its recommendations, especially those related to postal votes?” 

 
Reply from Councillor J. Kitcat, Leader of the Council. 

  

 
(b) Councillor Simson 

 
“Whilst travelling around the city recently, I have noticed a very large number 
of trees being felled; often those that are well established or older and in one 
case what appeared to be a whole row of trees in one road. Bearing in mind 
that residents often have to apply for planning permission to carry out such an 
operation, could Cllr West please reassure us that this cull of trees is entirely 
necessary and that all checks and consultations are carried out before work is 
even considered.” 
 
Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 
Sustainability Committee. 
 
 


